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November 21, 2011 
 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
The Lawrence City Commission initiated a text amendment to the Land Development 
Code to explore creating a new, medium intensity, industrial zoning district.  The 
Lawrence-Douglas County Planning Office is working to draft the district, its regulations, 
and potentially changing a few of the existing uses in the IL (Limited Industrial) or IG 
(General Industrial) Districts.   
 
A meeting to review and comment on the draft industrial district and other potential 
industrial district changes is set for Thursday, December 15th at 4:00 p.m. in the City 
Commission Room, 1st Floor, Lawrence City Hall, 6 E. 6th Street in Lawrence. 
 
You are being notified of this meeting because you either own property that is currently 
zoned IL (Limited Industrial) or IG (General Industrial) District, or your property is identified 
for a future industrial use in an approved sector or area plan. As a stakeholder, your input 
is very important to the planning process.   
 
Visit our website at http://www.lawrenceks.org/pds/pc_agendas_minutes, and view the 
November Planning Commission packet, item 4, or contact the Planning Office for 
information regarding the draft language. If you have any questions or comments 
regarding this matter, please contact me by phone at 785-832-3163 or by email at 
mleininger@lawrenceks.org.      
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Leininger, AICP 
Area/Neighborhood Planner 
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